
 

 

Arrangements for Whole School Trip to Legoland – Friday 25 October 

 

The excitement is beginning to build at school as we are only a week away from our whole school 

celebration at Legoland. 

Please can you make a note of the following for next Friday: 

 Children must be in school next Friday by 8.30am 

 Children will be wearing their own clothes for the trip - please consider the weather 

conditions and dress your child accordingly (send with waterproof or suncream as 

appropriate) 

 Remember to send your child’s red PE bag (only this bag, please) in with their packed lunch 

inside  

 In addition to their drink for lunch, children should have a bottle of water for the day 

 Parent helpers (who have already been contacted) will attend a briefing in the hall at 8.35am  

 Before we leave on Friday children will be issued at school with a wrist band which has the 

school mobile phone number 

 There will be a member of staff in the school office throughout the day should you need to 

contact the school 

I hope you agree that this is a fabulous opportunity for the children to share, all together, in the 

celebrations for Saint John Henry Newman. 

Many thanks. 

Mr Flower 

 

 

 


